
 
  

 

 

 

11-14-2020 

 

Dear King of Kings family –  

 

UPDATE:  Due to the outbreak of positive Covid-19 cases within King of Kings and our community, we are cancelling all 

on-site activities until further notice.  This includes worship, Bible study, youth, children’s ministry (Sunday School), and 

all other on-site gatherings.  We believe this is the best and safest decision to help prevent additional exposure. 

Pastor Halvorson has asked that we share that both he and Ann have tested positive and they request your prayers at 

this time.  We also ask for your prayers for the entire King of Kings staff and anyone else who has been exposed or is 

battling the virus during this pandemic. 

Sunday worship will be streamed on Facebook Live and our YouTube channel at 8:00am on Sunday, November 15, 2020.  

You can also view the archived recording at anytime. 

A reminder that the church office will be closed next week (November 16-20) as staff will be self-quarantining, according 

to public health guidelines.  Staff will check email and voicemail as they are able.  Any emergency contacts may be made 

by contacting Pastor Balvanz (319-350-3276) or Jonathan Offt (319-423-1787). 

Continue to watch for communication updates.  God’s blessings to each of you and your family. 

 

“The Lord is my rock, my fortress and my deliverer, my God is my rock, in whom I take refuge.”   

Psalm 18:2 

 

 

 

 


